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East Rockhill Township 

 

DEP Information Meeting February 7, 2020 

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) held an information meeting to update 

local elected and appointed officials to provide the status of the Rock Hill Quarry located on North Rockhill 

Road since the last meeting which convened January 10, 2020.   

The Rock Hill Quarry is still under a cease order.  

DEP’s technical comments on the Qualitative Geologic Survey Report received from Hanson Aggregates is 

nearly complete but has been delayed as DEP review’s comment letters received.    

The Department of Health’s official response to a list of asbestos-related questions submitted by DEP has 

not been received.  

DEP quarterly inspections of the site continue. 

 


